
23-5-2014 
Michael O'Hanlon 
Clyda View 
Upper Quartertown 
Mallow, Co. Cork 

REF WO2 7 3-09 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I wish to withdraw my application for a waste license permit, which was lodged in 
SeptjOctober 2009. The proposed development of a business park by a developer, and 
new Teagasc office in the business park, did not go ahead. Since then, the developer has 
gone into liquidation, and he has informed me that no soil will be hauled to my land in 
Upper Quartertown. I would also wish for consideration to be given a refund of the license 
fee. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely 
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